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MINISTRY NEWS 

 

 
 
 
 

 
Outreach Dinner 
There is an Outreach Dinner taking 
place today, Sunday, April 22. It 
will begin at 
1:30 p.m. in our 
Parish Small 
Hall. All Senior 
Citizen members 
of our Parish are 
invited, along with a guest, to this 
meal followed by BINGO.   

 
Financial Assistance  
for Parishioners 
St. Justin Community Ministry has 
set aside some funds 
to provide 
Parishioners with 
limited Financial 
Assistance when 
facing unexpected issues. If you 
find yourself in need, contact Joe 
Bauer at 408-296-1193 extension 
109. 
 

Fresh Fruit and 
Vegetables needed 
For those of you who have back 
yard fruit trees with an over 
abundance of fruit and/or gardens 
with vegetables please consider 
donating what you can to 
Community Ministry. The fruit and 
vegetables are a welcome addition 
to the food that we distribute to 
those seeking assistance. 
 

Food & Diaper Collection  
Most of you are aware of the 
Community Ministry Collection 
Barrels that are located in our 
Church. During 
the month of 
April, we will 
continue to 
request canned 
Soup, Pork & 
Beans, Chili, 
Macaroni & 
Cheese and 
Tomato Sauce. We are also in need 
of Baby Diapers (Size 4 – 5). 
These are items that we do not 
receive often from the Second 
Harvest Food Bank. Please feel 
free to drop donations in the 
barrels in the Church, the barrel in 
the Foyer of the School or bring 
items to the Parish Office.  
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

RICE BOWLS & MONEY 

Don’t forget to turn in your 
CRS Rice Bowl in the next 
few weeks. They can be 
dropped off in the Parish of 
School Office by Monday, 
April 23rd.  

              COMMUNITY MINISTRY                     TREASURES FROM  
OUR TRADITION 

Most languages take the name for this 
fifty-day season from the Lord’s  
Passover: Pasqua in Italian, Pâques in 
French, Paach in Dutch, Pascha in 
Greek and Russian. English has a much 
newer name, the name of a pagan  
goddess, Eoster. For centuries before 
Christianity took hold, in both 
Germany and Britain the spring  
equinox was dedicated to her and the 
concepts of fertility and rebirth. She 
was said to be a playful spirit,  
following the Sun King’s chariot, and 
ending the reign of winter. She had a 
magical companion, a rabbit who hid 
eggs in the fields to coax plants and 
animals to rebirth. It was believed that 
Eoster once came across a bird with 
broken wings and saved it by turning it 
into a rabbit—an egg-laying rabbit at 
that! Although they were baptized, 
most people didn’t take to the new 
Latin name (Pascha Domini) too  
easily, and kept calling the spring  
equinox by the old accustomed name. 
For good measure, they kept a pagan 
name for Christmas, too: Yule. 
—Rev. James Field, Copyright © J. S. Paluch Co. 

Graduating Eighth Graders in  
Parochial and Public Schools 

 

April is the time to apply for the 
Msgr. Mentasti Scholarship Award.  
This year a $4,000 scholarship will 
be awarded to a graduating 8th 
grade student who has been  
accepted to a Catholic High School 
for the 2018 fall semester.  The 
student’s parents must be  
registered, supporting parishioners 
of St. Justin Parish Community. 
 

Application forms are available at 
the Parish Ministry Center and on 
the parish website, www.st-
justin.org.  Forms MUST be  
completed and returned to the  
Parish Ministry Center by  
April 30, 2018. 



 

 

FAITH Beyond 2000 Part I                      
  

A dynamic formation 
program for catechists and 
others interested in gaining 

a better understanding  
of their faith. 

 

The Chancery  
1150 N. First Street 
San Jose, CA 95112  

 
 

Mondays, 6:45 p.m.-9:00 p.m. 
  

April 23: The New Testament 
 

Plan now to attend  
FAITH beyond 2000 and give 

your ministry and your 
spirituality a boost! 

 

http://www.dsj.org/education/catechetical-
ministry/basic-catechist-certification/faith-

beyond-2000-part-1 
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STAND AND BE COUNTED 
 

Registering in a parish is a                        
declaration of your desire to be 

part of a Catholic community and 
a commitment in all its  
dimensions brings you  

advantages, recognition, and  
responsibilities of many kinds. 
Being a registered parishioner 

makes things much easier when it 
is time for infant Baptism,  

weddings, when asked to be a 
Baptismal or Confirmation  
Sponsor and even funerals.  

 

We are often asked to provide                            
affidavits for Baptismal and                               

Confirmation Sponsors. We can 
only do this if a person is a  

registered, active and contributing 
member.  

 

So, are you a registered  
parishioner?  

 

If not, please consider registering. 
Registration forms are available in 

the Parish Ministry Center or online 
at www.st-justin.org 



 

 

ADS 



 

 

  Marriage  
  Anniversaries  

 
 
 

 

If your anniversary is coming 
up, please let us know!  

 

Laura Ortiz at 296-1193 ext. 102 
or lortiz@dsj.org 

 
 
 

  
  

 
         
        

 Joseph and Ines Noia  
 April 20, 1968 

 

MARIED COUPLES:      
       Marriage Encounter is a               

positive, simple common sense, 
private experience between you 

and your spouse, that               
revitalizes marriage by helping 
you to see again those loving                

qualities in each other that you 
may be taking for granted.  

The next Marriage Encounter 
Weekend is May 18-20, 2018 

in San Jose.  For more                
information visit our website 

at: sanjosewwme.org               
or contact Ken & Claranne 

at applications@sanjosewwm
e.org or 408-782-1413.  

Please join the St. Justin Community to  
Celebrate 48 years of service to the  

Diocese of San Jose and the retirement of  
 

Joe Bauer 
 

Saturday, May 19th 
Mass 5:00 p.m. 

 Reception immediately following 
from 6:00 – 8:00 p.m. 

 
Catered Barbeque Dinner and Drinks Provided 

 
St. Justin Church and Hall 

2655 Homestead Road 
Santa Clara, CA 95051  

 
Please RSVP to Theresa Bui by May 7th at  

408-296-1193 ext. 108 or finance239@dsj.org 
Unfortunately we are unable accommodate walk-ins   

 
In lieu of a gift, please prayerfully consider donating to fund a 
Youth Minister for the St. Justin parish to honor Joe’s many  

contributions.  More information is available from Theresa Bui at 
the number or email above. 

 
 
 
  
  
 
         
        

 Ed and Marsha Donati  
 April 20, 1968 
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